

# Treknow Village Hall

14/06/2023

9.30am

Held in Hall

**Meeting called by:** Chair – Peter Bower

**Type of meeting:** General

**Note taker:** Carol Coupe

## Apologies

<b>Attendees:</b>	Carol Coupe (Secretary)	CC	Julie Sandercock	JS
	Peter Bower (Chair)	PB	Judith Bower	JB
	Jenny Patterson (Treasurer)	JP(Tr)		
	Angela Freke	AF		
	Jean Prout	JP		
	Stuart Patterson	SP		
	Malcolm Prout	MP		
	Liz Isaacs	LI		

## Minutes

### Discussion:

PB Opened meeting – welcomed and thanked everyone for attending and also to Liz for coming along to the meeting. PB mentioned that it is good to see different people willing to offer help to benefit the Hall

Apologies for absence

Previous minutes accepted as read

CC Email from JS – items can be discussed throughout meeting

### Actions from last meeting:

CC Amendments to booking form complete – PB to check and agree amendments prior to being forwarded to all committee members

## Finance

JP(Tr) See monthly printout. Bank looking very healthy. Invoice for electricity finally received, £214.56 in credit which is extremely good news - help received from government has in part accounted for this

Re: Email from JS – Cakey Day raised an incredible £450 in May. 100 Club – 1 number left to sell, this gives a huge financial injection

Mandates for banks etc will be required when somebody else takes over the position of Treasurer when JP(Tr) stands down next year. It is hoped someone will offer to take over this position soon

## Discussion

PB 100 year event, 15<sup>th</sup> July

JP Warrens Butchers (Launceston) have been approached to supply burgers/sausages. Prices will be confirmed – JS/JP to speak to them regarding the event being used to raise money for the 'Blood Bikes'

Catering for 60 – Cream Teas only, members of committee to provide scones. Food to be discussed at next meeting on 5th July

PB Invitation to Surf-Club – AF (Les) to ask at their next meeting if they would like to have their own fund-raising stand during the day. This will help the surf-club funds and encourage some youngsters to the hall on the day

AF Confirmed 'Brian/Elsa Finnegan' happy to hold the 'Football Game'. Offered to assist JP(Tr) set up the treasure hunt

PB Wishes to add extra information to the flyer. It can then be distributed to committee for delivery

Projector – Old pictures of the hall etc to be displayed on the day. Also research into events which took place in 1923. PB/SP to meet to discuss

Suggests possible 'Time Capsule' to commemorate the 100th anniversary of the Hall

Set-Up for Event Friday 14<sup>th</sup> July 9.30am

MP Suggests a large 'Sign' at entry road to Treknow - Agreed

## Future Events

### **AOB:**

JP(Tr) Suggests a further 10 chairs be ordered (2 with arms). All agreed

CC Asks Liz if she would be happy to join the committee. She agreed she would like to join us and help were she can.

SP Proposed this

JP(Tr) Seconded the motion

CARRIED

## ***Other Information***

---

**Special notes:**

### **Further Meetings**

**Wednesday 5<sup>th</sup> July 2023 @ 7.30pm**